MENZA Candice

From: MENZA Candice

Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2019 9:26 AM
To: Oregon PUC Notification
Subject: FW: Update to UM 2000 schedule

Please see email below from Ted Drennan. Please contact Ted with any questions. This email is being sent to UM
2000, UM 2001, and PURPA Implementation email lists. It will also be posted to the docket for the parties’
convenience.

Thank you,

Candice Menza

To UM 2000, UM 2001 and PURPA lists:

Following the April 5, 2019 workshop the schedule was adjusted for more time to receive parties’ comments. The
revised schedule anticipated a May 21, 2019 release date for Staff’s draft white paper to help scope the docket. The
posting will be delayed. Staff anticipates the draft white paper will be posted the week of May 27, 2019. The remaining
dates are anticipated to be the same, see the schedule below. Apologies for any inconvenience, and thank you for your
continued interest and participation.

Ted Drennan

Oregon Public Utility Commission

503.508.2136

Ted.drennan@state.or.us

UM 2000 Schedule
Activity Date
Week

Staff draft white paper related to docket scope posted of 5/27/19
Written stakeholder comments on draft white paper for
Commissioner review prior to workshop 6/7/2019
Commission workshop 6/11/2019
Stakeholder comments on workshop 6/25/2019
Regular Public Meeting to present Staff Memo and scoping
white paper for Commission approval in UM 2000 docket 7/16/2019




